
1300 East Waterline Replacement and Sewer Rehabilitation Project 
A water replacement and sewer rehabilitation project along 1300 East from 1300 South to 
2100 South is scheduled to begin in spring 2018, complete by winter 2018.   

1300 East Waterline Replacement and Sewer Rehabilitation Project Quick Facts 
What: Waterline replacement will replace the two waterlines in 1300 East. The new pipes will provide 

more capacity and increased reliability throughout the area. Sewer rehabilitation construction 
will take place to repair the sewer system. Impact of the project will be minimized using a 
method known as “cured-in-place pipe,” reducing the amount of excavation.  

Where: 1300 East from 1300 South to 2100 South 
When: Spring to winter 2018 
Why: Salt Lake City is making improvements to the existing infrastructure and rehabilitating the water 

and sewer systems to maintain service in the area.  

Businesses/Residents Should Expect: 
• Notification prior to road closures
• Continued water and sewer services – minimal interruptions are anticipated
• Maintained access to businesses and residences with only brief interruptions
• Some parking restrictions
• Open pits for waterline replacement along 1300 East
• Plated access over trenches to businesses and residences.

Project Benefits Include: 
• Increased capacity and reliability for the culinary water system
• Cured-in-place pipe repair expediting the construction schedule compared to full pipe replacement
• Extending the life of the sewer line while repairing existing defects

Questions?  
1300 East Waterline Replacement and Sewer Rehabilitation Project Team 
Please contact us directly with any questions or concerns.  

Project Manager  Project Manager 
Jenni Oman, P.E.  Natalie Moore 
jenni.oman@slcgov.com natalie.moore@slcgov.com 
801-483-6878  801-483-6737 

Salt Lake City Public Utilities 24-Hour Dispatch 801-483-6700  


